
 
 

Redland Middle School 
 
 
 

WELCOMES YOU TO THE 
2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

 
 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT 
 
 
 

 Tuesday, September 13, 2022 
 

 

6:30 p.m. in the Cafeteria 
 

Virtual option for Back to School Night will be available – More details to come! 

 
 

MEET YOUR STUDENT’S TEACHERS AND LEARN ALL 
ABOUT REDLAND MIDDLE SCHOOL! 

 
 


